Info at NIRB

From: Richard Kemp <Kemp_656@hotmail.com>

Sent: March-21-16 1:31 PM

To: Davin St. Pierre

Subject: RE: NIRB 15EN028: Follow-up Regarding Response to Comments Received
Hi Davin

Dunnedin Ventures has contacted the HTO and CLARC as well as the Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet to arrange meetings in
that community during the week of April 12, 2016. Meetings with the KIA in Rankin Inlet has also been arranged during
that time period as well.

Dunnedins draft Wildlife and Environmental Monitoring and Mitigation Plan will also be presented for input and
agreement by interested parties in both communities.

Best regards

Rick

From: Davin St. Pierre [mailto:dstpierre@nirb.ca]

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 2:26 PM

To: Rick Kemp

Subject: NIRB 15EN028: Follow-up Regarding Response to Comments Received

Hi Rick,

Before we continue with our screening | was just wondering if you could clarify whether Dunnedin conducted any
preliminary consultation with commenting parties during the response period and if a schedule for future consultation
has been developed. Any additional information that you can provide regarding what issues were resolved, or are
outstanding, resulting from preliminary discussions would be appreciated.

Thanks,
Davin

Davin St. Pierre, M.REM
Technical Advisor Il

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.0. Box 1360 (29 Mitik St)
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO
Ph: 867.983.4615

Toll-free: 1.866.233.3033

Fax: 867.983.2594
http://ftp.nirb.ca




